Steven SeEe

From: paula kiley <pkiley@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 8:42 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Pro Reform CRMC bill 8148

The future of all estuaries and environmental health of Narragansett bay depends on a complete change of CRMC to a
new council who can guard the bay from being exploited and ultimately ruined by careless overdevelopment. Regarding
bill 8148, We have no time left to wait and must assign this important guardianship to persons who have expertise and
an understanding of the importance of protecting our delicate waters and environments to maintain and fortify our
coastline and estuaries for the future.

Please do the right thing and replace the CRMC with professional director and staff to ensure this important decision-
making agency is set to manage the challenges of our environmental future .

Thank you

Position : Pro

Paula Kiley

Sent from my iPad



